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Dear fellow ICC Chapters:

Hello again, from Arizona.

A huge THANK YOU, to the chapters that have shown support and that may be planning to support our 
“Chapter Raffle Event” that will result in a $2,000 check from AZBO being sent to the chapter that has the 
winning ticket drawn during our Arizona ABM, planned for early August.  Please visit our website for more 
information regarding the raffle and take time to lend your support.  

We would like to take this opportunity to recognize the following chapters that have elected to support us 
in this revenue generation program being offered to try to offset some of the expense of hosting the ABM:

Building Officials Association of Texas
Costal Code Enforcement Association of South Carolina

Tennessee Building Officials Association
Washington Association of Building Officials

Virginia Plumbing and Mechanical Inspectors Association
North Carolina Building Inspectors Association

North Dakota Building Officials Association
New Hampshire Building Officials Association

Indiana Association of Building Officials
Genesee County Building Officials Association

THANK YOU ALL!!!!!!!

Additionally, in the upcoming months we will be adding information on our website WWW. AZBO.US, for 
planned events, such as the Arizona Golf Tournament, that AZBO will be sponsoring as ICC has elected 
not to offer this event during this year’s ABM and the Halloween Monster Bash, being planned for our 
welcoming event.  Also included in our plans will be to pick up the annual golf tournament, we feel that 
this  is  one of  the reasons people choose to  visit  our  great  state  and are  making preparations for  a 
fantastic golf outing during the ABM. More on golf and other events to come in upcoming months….

Ray LaHaye
AZBO ICC ABM Planning Committee
rlahaye@paysonaz.gov
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